
Bar–B-Que 

a benefit for the  
Aspendell South Fork  

Volunteer Fire Department 

 
August 3rd, 2019 

Check out the firehouse, equipment, and capabilities! 
Meet your dedicated volunteers and learn about tactics. 

 
When: ​Saturday ​August 3rd, 2019 ​from NOON until it’s gone!  
Where: ​The fire house, 117 Columbine Drive, Aspendell 
What: ​Hot dogs, chips, cold drinks (donations welcome), and 
ASFVFD and APOA merchandise for sale! 
 
Please ​bring your own chairs if you plan to sit. ​Some shade 
will be provided.  
 
More info: ​ See Tom or Marilyn Bruner, 244 Cataract, Aspendell 

 
ASVFD is a drug and alcohol free environment. 
�


